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I am firmly opposed to this bill. Vote by mail in oregon works great, is very 

convenient, and increases voter turnout with virtually no reported instances of fraud. 

If you are an older resident or have physical infirmities, it can sometimes be 

extremely difficult, if not impossible, to get to a polling place and stand in line, 

sometimes for hours. 

 

This is just another example of the maga republican effort to make voting more 

difficult. The system is not broken, so let's not try to fix it! 


